FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Experimental Licensing Branch

2000 M Street, N.W., Suite 230
Washington, D.C. 20554

June 27. 1997

In reply refer to:
NH, Rm 264-A
MS 1300-E1

North American CLS, Inc.
9200 Basil Court

Suite #306

Largo, MD 20774

Dear Sir:

The Experimental Licensing Branch hereby acknowledges receipt of your application for
experimental authority filed on FCC Form 405 received 6/19/97. The file number assigned to
your application is 4694-EX-R-97. Please be advised, however, that Form 405, not Form 405A is
the correct form for renewal of experimental licenses. Please amend your application by filling
out the enclosed Form 405. You may submit the form directly to me, without fee, in our
Washington Office. The address is Rm 264A, Suite 230, 2000 M St., Washington, DC 20554.

Please allow approximately 90 days for processing of your filing.

Thank you,

Nerey By

Nancy Hey,

Information Technician

Experimental Licensing Branch

New Technelogy Development Division
Office of Engineering and Technology

Enclosure




